The Missouri Senate Minute Script
Specific Session Review
Missouri senators continue to reflect on the 2024 regular legislative session.
Compared to the total number of bills filed in both chambers this year, only a few were sent to the governor for his consideration.
Missouri Senate Majority Floor Leader Cindy O’Laughlin of Shelbina says many Missouri senators went into this session with different expectations than normal…
	O’Laughlin	:09	Q: we did that.
With a large majority of legislation unsuccessful, several Missouri senators say they hope to try again next year.
Senator Angela Walton Mosley of Florissant says Senate Bill 890 would have created the "Missing and Murdered African American Women Task Force…"
	Mosley	:09	Q: get it passed.
Session will adjourn sine die on May 30.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
